

## MASSACHUSSETTS FEDERATION OF BUILDING OFFICIALS

Kathy Nugent President

Patty Sheehan Vice President

**Officers** 

President – Patty Sheehan Vice President – Kathy Nugent

Treasurer – Dave Lindberg Secretary – Gerald O'Neill (recorder of minutes)

Minutes

May 22, 2024 Location: EnVision Hotel and Conference Center, Mansfield Call to Order 12:30

Motion: To adjourn 12:45

Attendance: Jerry O'Neill, Patty Sheehan, Curtis Meskus

The general population of building officials attending the SEMBOA conference were in the room and invited to the meeting

## discussion:

- notice of the next meeting was given: in person June 5, 2024 Charlton Library 9:30AM
- the proposed budget was made available to all building officials
- all building officials were invited to attend future MFBO meetings
- MFBO to become ICC chapter